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Nearly 100 students took part in the annual H.O.T. Dawgs project on Monday, volunteering to build a community garden at the Mosaic Community Center across Court Street, as well as working at several other sites near the campus.  If you would like to take part in future projects, contact the Center for Servant Leadership at ext. 8160.
News

The entire TLU community is invited to this morning’s Opening Convocation that will begin the university’s 119th year.  The ceremony will begin at 9:30 a.m. in Jackson Auditorium. President Ann Svennungsen will deliver the keynote address, and Dr. Ed Thompson, executive vice president and provost, will announce student and faculty awards and recognize new faculty and faculty promotions.  Kristi Quiros, vice president and dean of student life and learning, will lead the installation of student organization leaders.

Refreshments will be served at Jackson Auditorium following the ceremonies. A modified class schedule will be held this morning with the first class meeting 8-9 a.m. and the second class, 10:45-11:45 a.m.
Professional Activities 

Dr. Bill Russell, Department of Theology, Philosophy, and Classics, published a review of The Genius of Luther’s Theology: A Wittenberg Way of Thinking for the Contemporary Church, by Robert Kolb and Charles P. Arand, in The Trinity Seminary Review, Summer/Fall 2009 edition.

Hellos and Good-Byes

 

Welcome to the following new part time faculty:  Bobby Baca, political science; Collin Bost, English; Beth Clark, English, Mary Garibay, visual arts; Noel Heller, visual arts; Dustin Jessop, music; Zackary Martin, geography; Carla McElhaney, music; Bethany Pope, English; and Owen Weaver,music.

Yesterday was the last day for Alex Flores, and Amanda Crow. Paul Waterman, Todd Andrew Wright, and John Reep will not be returning this fall. 

Miscellaneous

A referee class will be held Aug. 29-30, 9 a.m.-6 p.m.  at TLU. There will also be a recertification class from 1-6 p.m. on Aug. 29. TLU is looking for certified referees to call intramural games. To register, go to this link http://www.stsr.org/AvailableClinics.aspx and pick San Antonio – and then Seguin.  Registration for both clinics ends at midnight the night before the clinic begins.   Total cost of the class and your registration is $80. Seguin Youth Soccer Club referees will receive a $45 reimbursement from our Club with their first check. For more information, contact Debbie Roberts, campus recreation director, at ext. 6762. 

Thank you to everyone who assisted with Orientation over the weekend.  It was a great success and would not have been without your help!  Thank you to all the volunteers who helped our new students move in on Saturday.  We had several comments from parents who were appreciative of all the help.  We are off to a great start this year!

Ginger Ann Taylor
Director of Student Activities
